Good News
October 2015
BES:
The recent Parent University at Bloomfield Elementary was a success!! We had many parents and students that participated in various activities learning about art, Storybird, healthy snacks, Parent Portal, and Lexia and Dreambox for parents. Parents also visited the classrooms to view current student work. It was a great night!
Boston:
Boston 7th grader, Evan Logsdon was selected for a role in a web series called, "Coping." We are so proud of Evan as a TV production company is now looking at this series and this opportunity for Evan has the potential to impact his acting career! 
CCES:
Cox's Creek Elementary celebrated its annual Fall Festival with huge parental and community turnout. We were excited to see most of our families in attendance and getting actively involved in our school. 
Horizons:
Horizons students in the landscaping project group have been working at New Haven School. The students and staff at New Haven have been very complimentary of their hard work. After the project at New Haven is completed, the group will travel to Bloomfield Middle to help create an outdoor classroom.
TNHS
Thomas Nelson High School was recently informed that of all the FFA programs in the state, students in the Thomas Nelson FFA program had the 2nd highest scores in English II and Writing.
Thomas Nelson High School is celebrating continued success with student writing. Out of 228 High Schools in the state Thomas Nelson ranked 12th in student writing on the K-Prep On Demand tests. 
NCELC:
The Early Learning Center raised $2,900.00 for St. Jude with their Trike-a-Thon!!!!
NCHS:
Nelson County High School was recently informed that of all the FFA programs in the state, students in the Nelson County FFA program had the 8th highest scores in Biology and the 4th highest scores in English II.
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This week, Old Kentucky Home Middle School rolled out a new intervention schedule that provides a blend of teacher and computer-based math and reading instruction every day for every student.  This is just one example of how our schools are reaching every student where he or she needs help and enrichment most.

